
Pacific Controls 
appreciated by the 

Ministry of Public Works
Pacific Controls received a certificate of thanks 

and gratitude from the Ministry of Public Works – 
maintenance department on 30th December, 2015 

for their active participation and efforts in supporting 
the management strategic activities and initiatives 
that led to a great success, with a wish for more 

progress and development.




